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American Ways
"Time to eat! Your meal might be sweet or salty. It might have lots of meat or lots
of vegetables. Discover what foods people around the world enjoy in this engaging
series that develops kids' understanding of our diverse global community and their
place in it"--

Arts and Culture
In this new edition of a successful book (over 120,000 copies sold), now updated
throughout, a leading expert on the social world of the Bible offers students a
reliable guide to the manners and customs of the ancient world. From what people
wore, ate, and built to how they exercised justice, mourned, and viewed family and
legal customs, this illustrated introduction helps readers gain valuable cultural
background on the biblical world. The attractive, full-color, user-friendly design will
appeal to students, while numerous pedagogical features--including fifty photos,
sidebars, callouts, maps, charts, a glossary of key terms, chapter outlines, and
discussion questions--increase classroom utility. Previously published as Manners
and Customs in the Bible.

Cultural Theory and Popular Culture
In this detailed examination of the expressive therapies, Dr. Gladding
demonstrates how music, dance, imagery, visual arts, literature, drama, and
humor can be used effectively in counseling. Combining history, theory, and
application, he provides a rationale for using each art form with how-to strategies
for working with clients of all ages and diverse cultural backgrounds to promote
positive change and growth. This fourth edition includes Creative Reflection
sections that give readers an opportunity to ponder their own creativity and, for
greater ease of use, a new chapter that briefly describes each of the 117 exercises
found in the book. *Requests for digital versions from the ACA can be found on
wiley.com. *To request print copies, please visit the ACA website here.
*Reproduction requests for material from books published by ACA should be
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directed to permissions@counseling.org.

Art, Cultural Heritage, and the Law
A reader on popular culture

The Counseling Dictionary
An authoritative social history of American art, thoroughly revised to meet
classroom needs

Videography
The Romans: An Introduction is a concise, readable and comprehensive survey of
the Roman world, which explores 1,200 years of political, military and cultural
history alongside religion, social pressures, literature, art and architecture. This
new edition includes updated and revised materials designed to develop analytical
skills in literary and material evidence, evoking themes that resonate in both
ancient and modern societies: fake news, class struggles, urbanization, concepts of
race and gender, imperialism, constitutional power and religious intolerance. The
fourth edition incorporates a number of new features and evolving fields: A new
chapter on provinces, provincial administration and acculturation in the Roman
Empire. An extended chapter on Christianity and Rome’s legacy with new case
studies in the reception of Roman culture. An extended chapter on Roman society
and daily life, including recent scholarship on gender and race in the ancient world.
Integrated use of text and material evidence which is designed to develop
analytical skills in critical source assessment. The book’s successful Open Access
website updated to include new case studies on emerging topics such as
performance politics, religious syncretism, media sensationalism and cultural
heritage. Thoroughly updated and redeveloped, this new edition of The Romans
will continue to serve as the definitive introduction to the life, history and culture of
the Roman world, from its foundation to its significance to later civilizations.

Art Cities of the Future
The real world of professional ethics in art therapy is, more times than not, a
spectrum of shades of gray. In this exceptional new fourth edition, the authors
raise questions and provide information related to the many ethical dilemmas art
therapists face. Several chapters refer to the Ethical Principles for Art Therapists
and Code of Professional Practice of the Art Therapy Credentials Board. Changes
that were made to the AATA Ethics Document in 2013 are discussed. Models of
how to think through and resolve the difficult ethical problems art therapists
encounter during their professional lives are presented. A chapter discussing
burnout and compassion fatigue—“costs of caring”-- provides an understanding of
the responsibility that systems hold in supporting therapists and clients. Within
each chapter, there are dilemma-laden vignettes intended to stimulate reflection
and discussion. Most chapters include a series of questions pertaining to practical
applications aimed at helping to review the material, formulate, and clarify
positions on key issues. Also included are suggested artistic tasks intended to help
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the reader engage with topics in meta-cognitive, kinetic, visual, and sensory
methods. Compelling illustrations throughout the text are provided as examples of
creative responses to the artistic tasks. In addition, informational topics dealing
with ethical violations, rights of artworks, marketing, advertising, and publicity are
explored. The importance of multicultural approaches is expanded with the
discussion that competence is a baseline for practice as an art therapist.
Significant updates were made to the chapter that explores art therapy in the
digital age. The appendices contain ethics documents of the British Association of
Art Therapists for comparison. This unique book is designed for art therapy
students, art therapists, expressive arts therapy professionals, and will be a useful
and supplemental textbook for art therapy courses dealing with professional ethics
and supervision, art therapy theory and practice.

Storytelling: Art and Technique
An introduction to design and culture in the twentieth century
Join the countless professionals who have benefited from the best how to
storytelling guide available today. Storytelling: Art and Technique is a proven
handbook and selection tool that shows you how to select, prepare, and tell stories
to and for children aged 3 to 13. Ideal for both beginning and experienced
storytellers working in public or school library settings, this useful volume reveals
the storyteller's art—from planning through performance.

Management and the Arts
American Cinema/American Culture looks at the interplay between American
cinema and mass culture from the 1890s to 2011. It begins with an examination of
the basic narrative and stylistic features of classical Hollywood cinema. It then
studies the genres of silent melodrama, the musical, American comedy, the
war/combat film, film noir, the western, and the horror and science fiction film,
investigating the way in which movies shape and are shaped by the larger cultural
concerns of the nation as a whole. The book concludes with a discussion of post
World War II Hollywood, giving separate chapter coverage to the effects of the Cold
War, 3D, television, the counterculture of the 1960s, directors from the film school
generation, and the cultural concerns of Hollywood from the 1970s through 2011.
Ideal for Introduction to American Cinema courses, American Film History courses,
and Introductory Film Appreciation courses, this text provides a cultural overview
of the phenomenon of the American movie-going experience. An updated study
guide is also available for American Cinema/American Culture. Written by Ed Sikov,
this guide introduces each topic with an explanatory overview written in more
informal language, suggests screenings and readings, and offers self-tests.
Instructors and students can now access their course content through the Connect
digital learning platform by purchasing either standalone Connect access or a
bundle of print and Connect access. McGraw-Hill Connect® is a subscription-based
learning service accessible online through your personal computer or tablet.
Choose this option if your instructor will require Connect to be used in the course.
Your subscription to Connect includes the following: • SmartBook® - an adaptive
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digital version of the course textbook that personalizes your reading experience
based on how well you are learning the content. • Access to your instructor’s
homework assignments, quizzes, syllabus, notes, reminders, and other important
files for the course. • Progress dashboards that quickly show how you are
performing on your assignments and tips for improvement. • The option to
purchase (for a small fee) a print version of the book. This binder-ready, loose-leaf
version includes free shipping. Complete system requirements to use Connect can
be found here: http://www.mheducation.com/highered/platforms/connect/trainingsupport-students.html

Lishman's Organic Psychiatry
Arts and Culture
Management and the Arts, Fourth Edition provides you with theory and practical
applications from all management perspectives including planning, marketing,
finance, economics, organizational, staffing, and group dynamics ALL related to an
arts organization. Whether you are a manager in a theatre, museum, dance
company, or opera, you will gain useful insights into management. Topics written
especially to help you with your management skills include: * How arts
organizations and management evolved * The theories and processes behind
strategic planning and decision making * Organizing and organizational design *
Staffing and personal relations * The tools and techniques available from
communicating effectively and keeping track of information * Budgeting,
fundraising, and financial management * Integrating various management theories
and practical applications * How to work effectively with boards * Sections on emarketing and Web marketing * Includes: case studies, statistics, career, and
financial information Revised to reflect the latest thinking and trends in managing
organizations and people, Management and the Arts, Fourth Edition features classtested questions in each chapter, which help you to integrate the material and
develop ideas as to how the situations and problems could have been handled.
Case studies focus on the challenges facing managers and organizations every
day, and "In The News quotes give you real-world examples of principles and
theories. Developing career skills and options, graduate and postgraduate training
opportunities, and professional organizations and conferences are highlighted.

Arts and Culture: Pearson New International Edition
Themes of Contemporary Art: Visual Art after 1980 (Fourth Edition) is a unique
introduction to eight important themes that have recurred in art over the past few
decades-identity, the body, time, memory, place, language, science, and
spirituality. Jean Robertson and Craig McDaniel provide anintriguing and accessible
guide that will stimulate students, gallery goers, and other readers to think actively
and critically about visual art from 1980 to the present. The opening chapter
provides a concise overview of the period, analyzing how key changes (the rise of
digital media, a growingawareness of globalization, the influence of theory, the use
of the Internet, and interactions with everyday culture) have resulted in an art
world with dramatically expanded boundaries. Each of the remaining eight
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chapters features an introduction to one theme; a brief look at historical
precedentsand influences; a detailed analysis of how contemporary artists have
responded to and embodied aspects of the theme in specific works; and two indepth and fascinating profiles of artists who have extensively explored aspects of
the theme in his or her work.Generously illustrated in full color, Themes of
Contemporary Art: Visual Art after 1980 (Fourth Edition) covers an international
array of artists working with an immense variety of materials, techniques, subjects,
and forms. A timeline that situates contemporary art in the context of major events
inworld history, art, and popular culture enhances the engaging, readable text.

Field to Palette
The essential reference of clinical virology Virology is one of the most dynamic and
rapidly changing fields of clinical medicine. For example, sequencing techniques
from human specimens have identified numerous new members of several virus
families, including new polyomaviruses, orthomyxoviruses, and bunyaviruses.
Clinical Virology, Fourth Edition, has been extensively revised and updated to
incorporate the latest developments and relevant research. Chapters written by
internationally recognized experts cover novel viruses, pathogenesis,
epidemiology, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention, organized into two major
sections: Section 1 provides information regarding broad topics in virology,
including immune responses, vaccinology, laboratory diagnosis, principles of
antiviral therapy, and detailed considerations of important organ system
manifestations and syndromes caused by viral infections. Section 2 provides
overviews of specific etiologic agents and discusses their biology, epidemiology,
pathogenesis of disease causation, clinical manifestations, laboratory diagnosis,
and management. Clinical Virology provides the critical information scientists and
health care professionals require about all aspects of this rapidly evolving field.

Clinical Virology
The contemporary art world is increasingly global, with a larger population, wider
territory, and greater number of nationalities than ever before. Its prevailing
conversation, however, has yet to catch up. Art Cities of the Future: 21st Century
Avant-Gardes uncovers twelve distinct avant-gardes that have surfaced in recent
decades, exploring their artistic heritage, cultural climate, and contemporary
milieu. The book's format is simple: for each of the twelve cities - Beirut, Bogotá,
Cluj, Delhi, Istanbul, Johannesburg, Lagos, San Juan, São Paulo, Seoul, Singapore
and Vancouver - a curator selected eight artists to represent the contemporary
avant-garde. Though the artists work in a variety of media, including photography,
painting, sculpture, installation, video, and performance art, all share two distinct
qualities: a commitment to experimental art and a dedication to their local
landscape. Lively, thought-provoking, comprehensive, and packed with more than
500 images, Art Cities of the Future is sure to widen the historical narrative,
allowing us to imagine a future of diverse aesthetics and shared concerns in the
common language of contemporary art.

Africa, Fourth Edition
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ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course
syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may
need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your
purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access
code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to
purchase a new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from
sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a
previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. -- 0205246257
/ 9780205246250 Humanities, The: Culture, Continuity and Change, Volume 1 with
NEW MyArtsLab Package consists of: 0205241379 / 9780205241378 NEW
MyArtsLab with Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card - for The Humanities: The
Culture, Continuity and Change, Volume 1 0205782159 / 9780205782154
Humanities, The: Culture, Continuity and Change, Volume 1

The Cultural Context of Aging
Visual Methodologies
The Cultural World of the Bible
For an undergraduate introductory level course in humanities. An introduction to
the world's major civilizations. This Fourth Edition is an introduction to the world's
major civilizations-to their artistic achievements, their history, and their cultures.
Through an integrated approach to the humanities, Arts and Culture offers an
opportunity to view works of art, read literature, and listen to music in historical
and cultural contexts. In studying the humanities, we focus our attention on works
of art, literature, and music that reflect and embody the central values and beliefs
of particular cultures and specific historical moments.

The Humanities
A textbook covering the world and work of the artist, trends and influences in world
art, and art in the western world.

Themes of Contemporary Art
"The third edition of the now-classic text Organic Psychiatry by William Alwyn
Lishman should be a part of every neuropsychiatrist's library. It should also serve
as a reminder that neuropsychiatric training programs must continue to promote
personal clinical instruction, in the spirit of Lishman's prose, as a guiding bedside
beacon to future practitioners." ?from a review of the third edition in Journal of
Neuropsychiatry and Clinical Neurosciences Over the past 30 years, thousands of
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physicians have depended on Lishman's Organic Psychiatry. Its authoritative and
reliable clinical guidance was - and still is - beyond compare. The new edition of
this classic textbook has now been extensively revised by a team of five authors,
yet it follows the tradition of the original single-authored book. It continues to
provide a comprehensive review of the cognitive, emotional and behavioural
consequences of cerebral disorders and their manifestations in clinical practice.
Enabling clinicians to formulate incisive diagnoses and appropriate treatment
strategies, Lishman's Organic Psychiatry is an invaluable source of information for
practising psychiatrists, neurologists and trainees. This new edition: covers recent
theoretical and clinical developments, with expanded sections on neuropsychology
and neuroimaging includes a new chapter on sleep disorders whilst the chapters
on Alzheimer's disease and related dementias, Epilepsy, Movement disorders and
Traumatic brain injury have been extensively revised reflecting the greatly
improved understanding of their underlying pathophysiologies showcases the huge
advances in brain imaging and important discoveries in the fields of molecular
biology and molecular genetics has been enhanced with the inclusion of more
tables and illustrations to aid clinical assessment incorporates important diagnostic
tools such as magnetic resonance brain images. With a Foreword by Marshal
Folstein

The Story of Art
A third edition of this book is now available. Now in a fully revised and updated
edition, this concise and insightful book explores the ways American popular
products such as movies, music, television programs, fast food, sports, and even
clothing styles have molded and continue to influence modern globalization. Lane
Crothers offers a thoughtful examination of both the appeal of American products
worldwide and the fear and rejection they induce in many people and nations
around the world. The author defines what we mean by "popular culture," how
popular culture is distinguished from the generic concept of "culture," and what
constitutes "American" popular culture. Tracing how U.S. movies, music, and TV
became dominant in world popular culture, Crothers also considers the ways in
which non-visual products like fast-food franchises, sports, and fashion have
become ubiquitous. He also presents a fascinating set of case studies that
highlight the varied roles American products play in a range of different nations
and communities. Concluding with a projection of the future impact of American
popular culture, this book makes a powerful argument for its central role in
shaping global politics and economic development.

The Periglacial Environment
This carefully written guide helps students better understand the material
presented in the text by using chapter objectives, chapter summaries, key terms,
chapter review questions, and self-test questions which are page referenced to the
text.

INDIAN POLITY
Bringing the fascinating world of theatre to life, THE ART OF THEATRE: THEN AND
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NOW, 4th Edition, delivers comprehensive yet lively coverage of the history,
cultural diversity, creativity, controversy, and even a typical day in the life of
theatre -- packaged in seventeen stand-alone chapters that can be studied in any
order. The text is packed with useful information that readers can apply to their
own lives, including material on copyrights, the National Endowment for the Arts,
censorship, and freedom of speech. The authors also make timely and relevant
connections between theatre and the digital world of TV and film to help today's
learners understand how the living stage is unique. In addition, the text explores
the issues and controversies that have surrounded the theatre for thousands of
years -- giving readers more to think about. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.

Exploring Art
Here is the history weve been waiting for erudite and entertaining she shows how
pictures really did change our world. Her shrewd selection of over 600 fascinating
photos (many in colour) illustrate a history that meets the ultimate test; open to
any page and youre hooked and its free from tormenting academic jargon. Camera
Arts This groundbreaking survey of international photography, which examines the
discipline across the full range of its uses by both professionals and amateurs, has
been expanded and brought up to date for this second edition. Each of the eight
chapters takes a period of up to forty years and examines the medium through the
lenses of art, science, social science, travel, war, fashion, the mass media and
individual practitioners. These broad topics complement a fully developed cultural
context whose emphasis is more on key ideas than individuals. The author also
pays close attention to how contemporary practitioners, commentators and
beholders have talked about specific works, the nature of photography and the
photographers changing role in society.

Globalization and American Popular Culture
Arts and Cultures provides an introduction to global civilizations and their artistic
achievements, history, and cultures. The authors consider two important
questions: What makes a work a masterpiece of its type? And what qualities of a
work enable it to be appreciated over time?

Ethical Issues in Art Therapy (4th Edition)
Popular Culture: Introductory Perspectives seeks to define pop culture by exploring
the ways that it fulfills our human desire for meaning. The second edition
investigates current contexts for popular culture, including the rise of the digital
global village through new technology and offers up-to-date examples that connect
with today's students.

American Cinema/American Culture
Framing America
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EXPLORING ART uses art examples from around the world to discuss art in the
context of religion, politics, family structure, sexuality, entertainment and visual
culture.

Humanities
Since the publication of the first edition in 1977, Africa has established itself as a
leading resource for teaching, business, and scholarship. This fourth edition has
been completely revised and focuses on the dynamism and diversity of
contemporary Africa. The volume emphasizes contemporary culture–civil and
social issues, art, religion, and the political scene–and provides an overview of
significant themes that bear on Africa's place in the world. Historically grounded,
Africa provides a comprehensive view of the ways that African women and men
have constructed their lives and engaged in collective activities at the local,
national, and global levels.

Discovering Art History
Coopman and Lull's PUBLIC SPEAKING: THE EVOLVING ART, 4th Edition, combines
time-tested techniques with innovative variations on the well-respected traditions
of public speaking instruction to equip you with the skills you need to become a
confident, competent, and ethical public speaker. It illustrates the evolution of
public speaking as an art form -- from Greek and Roman traditions to the most
contemporary forms of public address, including the use of presentation media.
Packed with examples from popular culture, it analyzes the public speaking
success of such contemporary figures as Bernie Sanders and Malala Yousafzai. It
also includes numerous prompts to help you put your new skills into practice -- in
the classroom, community, and professional context. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.

Popular Culture
Field to Palette: Dialogues on Soil and Art in the Anthropocene is an investigation
of the cultural meanings, representations, and values of soil in a time of planetary
change. The book offers critical reflections on some of the most challenging
environmental problems of our time, including land take, groundwater pollution,
desertification, and biodiversity loss. At the same time, the book celebrates diverse
forms of resilience in the face of such challenges, beginning with its title as a way
of honoring locally controlled food production methods championed by "field to
plate" movements worldwide. By focusing on concepts of soil functionality, the
book weaves together different disciplinary perspectives in a collection of dialogue
texts between artists and scientists, interviews by the editors and invited curators,
essays and poems by earth scientists and humanities scholars, soil recipes, maps,
and DIY experiments. With contributions from over 100 internationally renowned
researchers and practitioners, Field to Palette presents a set of visual
methodologies and worldviews that expand our understanding of soil and
encourage readers to develop their own interpretations of the ground beneath our
feet.
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The Romans
For one semester/quarter courses on Introduction to the Humanities or Cultural
Studies. Now in full color, Arts and Culture provides an introduction to global
civilizations and their artistic achievements, history, and cultures. The authors
consider two important questions: What makes a work a masterpiece of its type?
And what qualities of a work enable it to be appreciated over time? Critical thinking
is also highlighted throughout the text with 4 different box features that ask
students to explore connections across the humanities and different cultures.
These boxes are entitled Connections, Cross Currents, Then & Now, and Cultural
Impact boxes. Open the new fourth edition of Arts and Culture and open a world of
discovery.

The Art of Theatre: Then and Now
Food Around the World
This authoritative reference book by one of the most distinguished leaders in the
profession features 4,000 commonly used terms and abbreviations in counseling.
Since publication of the previous edition, Dr. Samuel Gladding has added 342 new,
clear, and concise definitions and has fully updated existing terminology. This
exceptional resource also highlights the professional contributions of prominent
counselors, both historical and contemporary, and includes a current chronology of
the evolution of counseling. In addition, it provides comprehensive contact
information for self-help groups and nationally prominent helping organizations.
Frequent cross-referencing of terms enhances the reader’s understanding of more
complex principles. *Requests for digital versions from the ACA can be found on
wiley.com. *To request print copies, please visit the ACA website here.
*Reproduction requests for material from books published by ACA should be
directed to permissions@counseling.org

The Mortuary Art and Architecture of Early Imperial China
Comprehensively revised and updated the Second Edition of the bestselling Visual
Methodologies provides a critical introduction to the study and interpretation of
visual culture. The Second Edition contains: - a completely new chapter on how to
use the book - each chapter follows the same structure, making comparisons
between methods easier - three extra chapters, each discussing a method not
covered in the First Edition

汉語会话301句
The Periglacial Environment, Fourth Edition, is an authoritative overview of the
world’s cold, non-glacial environments. First published in 1976 and subsequently
revised in 1996 and 2007, the text has been the international standard for nearly
40 years. The Fourth Edition continues to be a personal interpretation of the frostinduced conditions, geomorphic processes and landforms that characterize
periglacial environments. Part One discusses the periglacial concept and describes
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the typical climates and ecosystems that are involved. Part Two describes the
geocryology (permafrost science) associated with frozen ground. Part Three
outlines the weathering and geomorphic processes associated with cold-climate
conditions. Part Four provides insight into the periglacial environments of the
Quaternary, especially the Late Pleistocene. Part Five describes some of the
problems associated with human occupancy in regions that experience frozen
ground and cold-climate conditions. Extensively revised and updated Written by an
expert with over 50 years of field research Draws upon the author’s personal
experience from Northern Canada, Alaska, Siberia, Tibet, Antarctica, Svalbard,
Scandinavia, southern South America, Western Europe and eastern North America
This book is an invaluable reference for advanced undergraduates in geography,
geology, earth sciences and environmental sciences programs, and to resource
managers and geotechnical engineers interested in cold regions.

The Creative Arts in Counseling
"The Story of Art is one of the most famous and popular books on art ever
published. For 45 years it has remained unrivalled as an introduction to the whole
subject, from the earliest cave paintings to the experimental art of today. Readers
of all ages and backgrounds throughout the world have found in Professor
Gombrich a true master, who combines knowledge and wisdom with a unique gift
for communicating directly his own deep love of the works of art he describes."
"The Story of Art owes its lasting popularity to the directness and simplicity of the
writing, and also the author's skill in presenting a clear narrative. He describes his
aim as 'to bring some intelligible order into the wealth of names, periods and styles
which crowd the pages of more ambitious works', and using his insight into the
psychology of the visual arts, he makes us see the history of art as 'a continuous
weaving and changing of traditions in which each work refers to the past and
points to the future, a living chain that still links our own time with the Pyramid
age'. In its new format, the 16th edition of this classic work is set to continue its
triumphant progress for future generations and to remain the first choice for all
newcomers to art."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved

Public Speaking: The Evolving Art
Photography
An intensive, one-volume beginning course for adults that can be used in
classrooms or for self-study. The 40 lessons develop an 800-word vocabulary and
301 basic conversational sentence patterns. Students should be able to carry on
simple conversation upon completion.
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